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MAR 3 1 1980 

Docket Nos. 50-10, ·50-237 Q0-24V . 
50-254, '50-265, 50-295, 50-304, 50-373, 
50-374, 50-454, .50-455, 50-456 and 50-457 

Commonwealth Edison Compa~y 
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed 

Vice President 
Post Office Box 767 
Chicago, IL 60690 

Gentlemen: 

CENTRAL FltES 

This Information Notice is provided as a notification of a possibly 
significant matter. It is expected that recipients will review the in­
formation for possible applicability to their facilities. No specific 
action or response is requested at this time. If further NRC evaluations 
so indicate, an IE Circular or Bulletin will be issued to recommend or 
request specific licensee actions. If you have questions regarding this 
matter, please contact the Director of the appropriate NRC Regional Office. 

Enclosure: IE Information 
Notice No. 80-12 

cc w/encl: 
Mr. D. L. Peoples, Director 

of Nuclear Licensing 
Mr. B. B. Stephenson, 

Station Superintendent 
Mr. N. Kalivianakis, 

Station Superintendent 
Mr. N. Wandke, Station 

Superintendent 
Mr. L. J. Burke, Site 

Project Superintendent 
Mr. T. E. Quaka, Quality 

Assurance Supervisor 
Mr. R. H. Holyoak, Station 

Superintendent 
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Hei~anikm 
3/31/80 
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Sincerely, 

James G. Keppler 
Director 

Hr. Gunner Sorensen, Site 
. Project Superintendent 

Mr. R. Cosaro, Project 
Superintendent 

Central Files 
Director, NRR/DPM 
Director, NRR/DOR 
PDR 
Local PDR 
NSIC 
TIC 
Hr. Dean Hansell, Office of 

Assistant Attorney General 
Myron H. Cherry, Chicago 
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